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FROM: MA. LIZA ABILON EDD, CESO V
Schooly Di n Superintendent

SUBJECT: Webinar on the Reorientation on Quality Management System (QMS)

DATE: September 15, 2020

1. Pursuant to Executive Order No. 605, s. 2007 entitled “Institutionalizing the Structure,
Mechanisms, and Standards to Implement the Government Quality Management Program
(GQMP) across all levels of governance, this Division will conduct a reorientation on the
significance of QMS in the organization. The activity is scheduled on September 18, 2020
at 8:00am to 12:00noon thru Google Meet with the link provided:
https://meet.google.com/jhd-wavo-vdb.

2. This orientation aims to:

2.1 enhance people capacity, internal systems, and processes resulting in efficient and
effective delivery of basic education services; and

2.2 uphold the highest standards of conduct and performance to meet stakeholders’
expectations by adhering to constitutional, statutory, and regulatory requirements,
and continually improving the QMS.

3. All identified participants must accomplish the online evaluation after the Webinar to get a
certificate of participation, which will be sent to their respective email addresses.

4. Widest dissemination and strict compliance of this memorandum is advised.
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